
 

 

Elizabeth Rubio – Royal Air Force Charitable Trust Scholarship 

 

I started out my flying journey by joining air cadets 3 
years ago, after discovering that I would like to be a 
commercial pilot in the future. I received the opportunity 
to fly in a glider in 2022 and an Air Experience Flight in a 
Grob Tutor in late 2023 within the air cadets. I believe 
that these flights led me to pursue flying scholarships, 
and so I applied this year, and received a gliding 
scholarship for this summer. My course was in Derby 
and Lancs Gliding Club where I flew in a Puchacz and 
had the chance to fly everyday. I had a great time and 
learnt so much in that short time. It has been amazing 
opportunity for me and has made me even more 
determined to follow my dreams to become a pilot.  

 

 


